Ash Morton-Adair

From: Claudia Jones

Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 11:05 am

To: Ash Morton-Adair; dpreview

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed District Plan - Council memorandum - request to amend the PDP hearing

schedule from HS5 onwards

Kia Ora Ash,

Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency (Waka Kotahi) has reviewed the request to amend the PDP hearing schedule from
HS5 onwards.

| can confirm that Waka Kotahi has no concerns regarding the amendment and have no further comments.

Have a lovely Christmas and New Year @

Claudia Jones (she/her)

Planner, Poutiaki Taiao (Environmental Planning)
System Design | Transport Services

croi:
prone: -

Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency

From: Ash Morton-Adair <Ash.Morton-Adair@poriruacity.govt.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 16 December 2021 8:19 PM

To: dpreview <dpreview@ poriruacity.govt.nz>

Cc: Friend of Submitters PDP <FriendofSubmittersPDP@poriruacity.govt.nz>

Subject: Proposed District Plan - Council memorandum - request to amend the PDP hearing schedule from HS5 onwards

Kia ora

This email intends to inform you of the existence of the attached memorandum regarding the Council’s request to amend
the hearing timetable from hearing stream 5 onwards.

The Panel Chair has asked that | send this to you and offer the opportunity to provide comments on the Council’s
request by 5pm 14 January.
Please send any comments to ash.morton-adair@poriruacity.govt.nz and dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in contact.

Nga Mihi,

Consultation Advisor
Kaitohutohu Whitiwhiti Korero



poriruacity

Tel: +64 4237 1422
poriruacity.govt.nz

Disclaimer

The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended only for the person named above. If this email is
not addressed to you, you must not use, disclose or distribute any of the content. If you have received this email by mistake, please
notify the sender by return email and delete the email. Thank you.

This message, together with any attachments, may contain information that is classified and/or subject to legal
privilege. Any classification markings must be adhered to. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse,
disclose, disseminate, copy or use the message in any way. If you have received this message in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and then destroy the original message. This communication may be accessed or retained
by Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency for information assurance purposes.





